From: Dee White

To: JWMTR Exhibits; Sen Manning; Rep Gomberg; Sen Golden; Sen Hansell; Rep Evans; Rep Leif; Rep Post; Rep
Prusak

Subject: | OPPOSE HB2001

Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 2:26:47 PM

| strongly oppose. Enough is enough. No more demolishing starter homes or even a home of
one’s dreams so two or three uber-expensive homes or apartments can be built in its place.
Leave us property owners and taxpayers alone! Stop zoning us into oblivion! There are
thousands of empty brand new apartments here. There’s your affordable living, if only they
were. And you are legislating to build more housing with substantial hope of them being
affordable when there is no incentive for a developer to build anything that qualifies as
affordable?

Dee White
Portland OR 97206
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